
August 2018 

National Immunization Month 

We all need vaccinations to help protect us from serious diseases. This protection is called 

immunizations.  North Carolina State Law requires that students must complete all required 

immunizations.  Students have 30 days after classes begin to show proof of immunization 

compliance or you are subject to having an academic withdraw. 

 

Student Health Service is proudly participating in National Immunization Awareness Month.  To 

help keep our campus community safe and to assist you to meet the North Carolina State 

requirements, we are providing transportation to the Cumberland County Health Department 

on Monday, August 20 and Tuesday, August 21, from 9am to 1pm every thirty minutes. If you 

need any of the required immunizations, please contact Mr. Simmons from Student Health 

Services at (910) 672-1259 or Healthservices2@uncfsu.edu 
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